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CoC Communication 1  
 
 
 
Service Area 
 
We have received several questions about the service area.  As in previous years we are not going to assign specific 
service locations as many teams bring different sized support rigs and many competitors share crew.  
 
If you are bringing a very large rig, like a Toterhome or Semitruck sized you are encouraged to reach out to the service 
representative to arrange make sure we can reserve an area for your rig.  You should also plan on getting to the service 
area at the time of opening on Saturday morning to allow for the maximum space to maneuver inside the service area. 
 
NOTE:  When arriving to the service area, if you miss the left turn from Turnage Rd / SC 102 onto Cranford St.  Do not 
turn around in any residential driveways.  The Patrick volunteer fire department has a decent sized parking lot that can 
be used to turn around in and is only about 0.2 miles past the turn for Cranford St.  
 
As always the local Pine Straw committee will be selling food and drinks in the service area, we encourage you and your 
crew to support them by purchasing food from them.   
 
If you have additional questions about service or service access please contact Jeremy Creek.   
 
Service Representative: 
 
Jeremy Creek  
+1.423.503.4576 
jpcreek0@gmail.com 
 
 
Andrew Frick 
Clerk of Course 
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